
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship
December 17, 2022

 
Sabbath School

 
Song Service

Mission Focus 

Bible Study The Biblical Worldview

Family Worship
Song Service Rowena Stagg

Welcome Stephen McIntyre

Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Please Kneel Pastor Ken Corkum

Opening Hymn Angels From the Realms of Glory  Hymn #119

Scripture Reading Matthew 1: 18-25 Aaron Stagg

Children’s Time Video

Offering Church Budget

Prayer Song Have Thine Own Way, Lord

Morning Prayer Please Kneel Jane Smallwood

Special Music Eden Chafe

Message Pastor Ken Corkum

Joseph - Chosen of God

Closing Song Joy to the World Hymn #125

 Benediction Pastor Ken Corkum

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:   This Week: 4:12 pm.                 Next Week:   4:15 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacon: Bruce Smallwood

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Jane Smallwood 
      Offering: Newfoundland Advance

 Deacon: Albert Wilson

Announcements
"[We] will praise You, O LORD, with [our] whole heart;...[We] will sing praise to Your
name, O Most High.” (Psalm 9:1-2) Welcome and Happy Sabbath! A special welcome to
Pastor Ken and Celest Corkum who are visiting and sharing with us today. May you all be
blessed and encouraged as you fellowship and worship together this morning! 

Sabbath Reflection: "It is this Jesus of the Scriptures who is the reality of Christianity. He
who is the Divine One assumed our human nature, in order that we who are sinful may
partake of the divine nature." 

The Saviour of the World, Pg 10 - William Prescott

Do you have a Prayer request?   Please write your request on the prayer card provided
and place in the Prayer box on the guest table.   If you have a prayer request that you would
like to place in the Church bulletin please contact Stephen McIntyre.

Pastor Fred will be on vacation from December 1, 2022 to January 2, 2023.  During this
time please feel free to contact the Mission Office (745-4051) or Stephen McIntyre (743-
2809.)

There will be a Candlelight Service at the St. John's Seventh-day Adventist Church on
Friday, December 23, 2022.  Program begins at 7:00pm. Refreshments will be served.

New Horizons Homeschool Co-op requests your support, especially in prayer, as we reach
out to the children and parents for Christ.  Meetings take place every Thursday from 1:15 -
3:45pm.

Tax Deductible Donations: December 31 is the last Sabbath of the year, therefore your last
opportunity to bring your 2022 donations physically to the church. Nevertheless, you can still
donate online via AdventistGiving and by making arrangements directly with the Church
Treasurer.  All 2022 donations must be received by the Church Treasurer by midnight
December 31 or, according to the Canada Revenue Services, they will not be included in
your tax deductible receipt for 2022.

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer. 

Living Word Radio - Visit www.livingwordradio.ca to hear Biblical teaching and music any
time of day, including presentations from our local Church. Sharing cards  available on the
guest table.

CHER Child Sponsorship -To contribute to our church’s sponsorship of a child overseas,
please make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope.

AdventistGiving allows you to return your tithe and offerings anytime online via your
computer or mobile device.  Visit www.bayrobertssda.org and click the Online Giving link.

Website:  bayrobertssda.org                     YouTube:   youtube.com/bayrobertssda
BR FB:     facebook.com/bayrobertssda;   LWR FB:    facebook.com/livingwordradio 
Living Word Radio: livingwordradio.ca     Instagram: instagram.com/bayrobertssda

Remember in Prayer:    Willow Lanto and family, Alice Brown, Frank Thistle; Our shut-in
members; for those convalescing at home and in hospitals; the New Horizons Homeschool
Co-op; for the Lord’s continued leading and guidance in  2022; For a strong, Spirit-led focus
on ministry!


